Irene Bortnick

As a 33 year member of the Roger's Park Community Council, I ask that you adopt AO
2022-37(S-1), Constant Amended Map 11 v2. The RPCC has been an active and engaged council
for many years and it should be kept intact. In addition, keeping the high schools in the districts
they are in now is important. It is time to take a vote and finalize the map. The more delays, the
more amendments are proposed which leads to more delays. The public has had enough time to
weigh in. The committee has had enough time to debate.



